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Dear Tetiana,  
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 47881 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding: - 
 
IT Contracts and IT Spend 2023/24 
 
Your request is set out below: 
 
Please provide information regarding the following 9 system contracts and their accompanying consulting 
support contracts: 
1.      Clinical decision support 
2.      EPR 
3.      E-Rostering (staffing) 
4.      Finance 
5.      Inpatient e-prescribing 
6.      Integrated care pathways 
7.      Patients Note Tracking 
8.      Pharmacy 
9.      Procurement Software 
 
Please enter 'No System Installed' or ‘No Department’ under supplier name if your trust does not use the 
system or have the department: 
a) System type – 
b) Supplier name – 
c) System name – 
d) Date installed – 
e) Contract expiration – 
f) Is this contract annually renewed? - Yes/No 
g) Do you currently have plans to replace this system? - Yes/No 
h) Procurement framework – 
i) Other systems it integrates with? – 
j) Total value of contract (£) – 
k) Notes (e.g. we are currently out to tender) – 
 

Sent via email  
 

Information Governance & Records Management Department 
Farm Villa  

Hermitage Lane  
Maidstone  

Kent  
ME16 9PH 

 
Tel: 01795 514525 

 
Email:  kmpt.infoaccess@nhs.net 

Website:  www.kmpt.nhs.uk 
 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-board/non-executive-directors/


 
 

Please use the following link to view the Trust’s contracts register which provides the responses to the above 
question - KMPT | Contracts Register 
 
Can you please provide your trust’s IT spend for the following financial year: 
FY 2023-24: £11.35m 
 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/freedom-of-information/contracts-register/contract-register/

